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CALL REPORTDocument's Author: Tom Samoluk/ARRB Date Created: 04/18/96 The Players Description of the 

Call Date: 04/18/96Subject: Appropriations ProcessSummary of the Call:2:30 p.m. - Constance returned the 

call that I had placed to him to discuss the appropriations process.He said that they have their meeting with 

the subcommittee staff on Tuesday, April 23rd. The mark-up is expected in mid-May. John said that the 

obvious point in our favor is that this is our last budget. He suggested that contact with Hoyer's staff might be 

appropriate so we will have a better chance of hearing anything if there is a problem. Constance added that 

May 1 was a good time to evaluate whether or not we wanted to start reaching out to people to find out if 

they were hearing anything. He acknowledged that it was always a difficult judgment as to whether or not to 

contact the majority staff again when they are not asking anything further from us right now.John also noted 

that after the markup we might want to contact Chuck Parkinson on the Senate side. He said that Parkinson 

would not want to hear from us until then.In review, John thought the key points were: last budget, we have 

made progress, and cutting the budget would simply mean that we would need longer to get the job done.
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